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―――――――――――――――――――――Appeal to international trade unions and NGOs

9th May 2005

Dear Brothers and Sisters

In July 2004, it was reported that two batteries factories in Mainland China has poisoned at least 300 workers with cadmium. The two factories belong to the Gold Peak Industrial Holding Ltd, an Hong Kong and Singapore based Asian TNC, and its electronic products are sold all over the world under different brand names. Affected workers were only paid with little compensation, and at one point even being threatened by the company and the local government that if they petition the central government in Beijing again they may end up with criminal charges.

Globalization Monitor, a Hong Kong based NGO, has since then taken up the case and has been campaigning against the GP. It has gained support from many trade unions and NGOs in demanding the GP to set up a Hong Kong based medical fund to take care of the workers. However, the GP has practically ignore our demand. We appeal to our brothers and sisters all over the world to endorse an open letter to GP to help press it to be accountable to its workers, the community and civil society.

Please endorse our open letter to GP and email back to us. Thank you. 

In Solidarity

Au Loong Yu

Globalization Monitor
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